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DATE:    March 4, 2020 
TO:   Board of Directors  
FROM: Rafael Payan, General Manager 
SUBJECT: PRESENTATION:  California Society for Ecological Restoration 

(SERCAL) 2020 Event (Thor Anderson, Burleson Consulting) 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION 
Staff recommends the Board receive this report and presentation.  Presentations are 
informational only, and no formal Board action will be taken. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
Not applicable 
   
FUNDING SOURCE: 
Not applicable 
 
FUNDING BALANCE: 
Not applicable 
 
DISCUSSION: 
The presentation will highlight SERCAL’s annual conference.  This year’s event is 
scheduled to be held at the Palo Corona Regional Park’s Rancho Canada Unit on April 
29th through May 1st.   
 
SERCAL is a not-for-profit membership-based organization dedicated to the restoration of 
California’s damaged ecosystems through conferences, technical presentations, field 
tours, workshops, and more. 
 
Some of California’s leading habitat conservation and restoration scientists and experts will 
attend and provide presentations.  Participants will include biologists, ecologists, 
hydrologists, landscape architects, conservationists, and SERCAL’s members. 
 
ATTACHMENT: 
1. SERCAL’s Call for Abstracts 
 

AGENDA ITEM NO.  4-B 
 

https://www.mprpd.org/files/35cd60c12/Item0320-4B_SERCALPresentation_Attach.pdf

